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From:	 jimi c <jimi6065@gmail.com>
Sent:	 Sunday, December 13, 2020 11:20 AM
To:	 eComment
Subject:	 2530 and 2534 W. Westminster Ave.

Dear Sarah Bernal,

My name is Jimi Chong.
I manage the Sydney Shopping center located at 2709 W. Westminster Ave.
We received a letter stating that a housing unit is to be built at 2530 and 2534 W. Westminster 
Ave. in Santa Ana.
This location is across from our center.
We think the addition of this housing unit is a very good idea as it will help the nearby 
businesses.
I am writing this letter in favor of this housing unit proposal.
Thank you.

Jimi Chong
714-616-6480
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